
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the July 6, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 1:00 
p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, Bernice Brown, Mike Vallone 
& Sheree Victorian. 
 
The minutes of the June 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Mike Vallone and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul:   We are continuing to get a lot of people every Monday for 
food or money help.  There is no problem supplying the food and at this time we 
can provide money help for those in need.  The food is available to anyone in 
need, the money is available to Franklin Park residents only. 
 
American Legion:   The pancake breakfast will start up again in September.  The 
Legion participated in various 4th of July celebrations.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   There was a meeting 
held on June 27th at Portillo’s. It was too loud to really hear what was being 
discussed.  There was discussion on the events for the night of the relay,  The 
American Cancer Society will not be supplying tents for the teams this year.  The 
next meeting will be on July 24th. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian: They are replacing all the lighting 
throughout the building, and installing a new boiler.  There are empty units on 
each of the 10 floors. 
 
Lisa reminded the members about the Street Dance on July 14th , Shred Day on 
July 22nd. You can also drop off electronics and old medication.  There will be a 
senior Health fair on October 20th at the police station. Sometime in September 
or October we will open the time capsule. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


